
Welcome To Our Newsletter

The glorious colours and crisp days of autumn are beautiful to behold. We are 
keeping warm and cosy and making the most of each day inside or outside as 
much as possible. We have been busy with lots of activities and events, keep 
reading to find out all about...

If you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates just 
let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 

Best wishes, 

Michelle Sommerville
Home Manager

https://queensviewharbour.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0d1155a123662b7a19e655dee&id=f73093e51b&e=4ae2e3d98f


 

November 2022 Activities Programme

There's never a shortage of things to do at Queens View Harbour! This month, we 
have some special activities surrounding Remembrance Day, Guy Fawkes and St 
Andrew's Day. 

Take a look at our Activities Programme by clicking here.

Halloween 2022

https://queensviewharbour.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0d1155a123662b7a19e655dee&id=db6e84e505&e=4ae2e3d98f


To get our Home ready for Halloween, our creative arts group made a beautiful 
Pumpkin door display. 

Witch Lorena and all our small friends from Marina View Nursery enjoyed a 
Halloween storytime. The pumpkin 'trick or treat' game went down a treat too. 
What a great afternoon we had, which was enjoyed by the residents and the 
children. Lorena, you certainly created the perfect scene! 



Queens View Harbour really know how to have fun! On the 31st of October, we 
dressed up, had a dance and enjoyed the final Halloween celebrations.



 

Macmillan Fundraiser

A massive well done to our well-being coordinators Lorena and Clea, who 
organised our Macmillan fundraiser. Our home was buzzing with residents, 
relatives and friends enjoying the afternoon tea event.

The event went perfectly and we raised a massive amount of £354.15! Special 
mention to Mrs Harper who won the name the cake competition, winning £50. The 
raffle went well too and everyone involved really enjoyed the day.

We can't forget our catering team for their continued support in ensuring good 
outcomes for our service users. And lastly, thank you to our residents families and 
friends for your continued support of Queens View Harbour. We really do 
appreciate your time and effort!



Transport Museum

We recently had a super trip to Glasgow so we could visit the Transport Museum, 
by special request of one of our residents. Definitely a great day and enjoyed by 
all with a picnic lunch at the beach on the way home. 

Employees of the Month

Congratulations to Clea and Lorena who are our Joint Employees of the Month! 
The Well-being Coordinators go above and beyond to ensure our residents have 
an active Activities Programme, ensuring to prioritise personal centred activities, 
interests and outcomes. The whole team recognise how well the duo work 
together always putting in the extra mile, which we truly appreciate… Well done 
team!



Make sure to check out the Queens View Harbour Care Home Facebook Page.
 

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!

Our Facebook Page

We appreciate all feedback, reviews or suggestions you may have.
Please contact us or leave a review through the link below as we would be happy to receive your 

comments.
 

Carehome.co.uk Reviews | Google Reviews

Leave A Review
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